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 15th February, 2022 

Mr. Sourabh Dewangan. 

Manager – PT- T&D. 

EPHO. 

Dear Sourabh, 

Relieving Letter cum Experience Certificate 

With reference to your resignation dated 01-January-2022, we confirm that your resignation from the 

services of the Company has been accepted and you will be relieved of your duties with effect from 10-

February-2022 after office hours. 

We hope that your association with us from 14-May-2018 to 10-Feb-2022 had been fruitful and will 

help you in becoming more proficient to handle future challenges. 

By a copy of this letter, we are requesting the Finance & Accounts Department, Head Office to settle your 

account. 

We wish you success in all your future endeavors. 

Yours faithfully, 
FOR BAJAJ ELECTRICALS LIMITED 

 

Suman Kumar Ghosh 

Vice President & Head – HR. 

 

 

 


